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Merry 

Christmas to 

all members 

of our       

community 

CLYDEVIEW ACADEMY 

CHRISTMAS CARD 2018 

DESIGNED BY LOGAN MOORE 

2018 has been a brilliant year for Clydeview Academy.  In every area of the school our      

students enjoy tremendous success.  On a day to day basis students are congratulated for their 

behaviour, attendance, timekeeping and upholding our school values.  For many, further   

success has come through National events and once again our success in SQA National         

examinations is the envy of many schools. 

A particular mention must go to former student Jonathan Marshall who this year was voted 

SQA candidate of the year.  Well done to Jonathan and to everyone who has supported his 

progress throughout his six years at Clydeview Academy. 

I do hope our young people enjoy their last week of term and the wide variety of activities  

and events which they can join in, including our Christmas Cracker, Senior Dance and final day 

concert. 

I would like to wish everyone an enjoyable festive period and I look forward to welcoming 

you back to Clydeview for a wonderful 2019.  

FRIDAY 21ST     

DECEMBER       

ARRANGEMENTS 

Please note the           

following arrangements 

f o r  F r i d a y  2 1s t          

D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 8 .  

School will start as  

normal at 8.50am.  

Lunchtime will be from 

12.30pm-1.30pm with 

an early  dismissal at 

2.30pm.  



Our creative S3 Administration and IT      

students were given a brief to create a poster 

and ticket for the Gourock Schools and 

Churches Together Community Concert held 

last month. The theme this year was the  

commemoration of the end of WW1 and this 

was incorporated into their designs. 

 

The standard of entries this year was particularly high and Mr Todd had a very hard job choosing a 

winner. In recognition of this, each class had one ticket and one poster winner to form a short list.  

After much deliberation, one for each category was selected as overall winner.   

 

Congratulations to Emily Watson and Grace Thomson on their winning entries which were            

reproduced and then distributed to all schools and churches in the area.  Well done, also, to Orla 

McAllister, Matthew Orr and Trudie Phelan who were class winners and worthy runners-up.  

 Congratulations to our Higher Business 

Management students who have topped the leader 

board in the qualifying rounds of the Investment         

Challenge. A team of 8 are now going on to represent 

Clydeview Academy in the area finals on Thursday 13
th
 

December at the BNP Paribas Bank offices in Glasgow. 

We wish Jamie, Suleman, Lewis, Aidan, Sophie,       

Harvey, Cara and Carly all the best as they compete 

against 5 other schools.  
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Developing the Young Workforce ð Higher Business  

Management 

The department was delighted to welcome David Lannigan from BNP 

Paribas Bank who came to speak to both classes about his career in 

the Financial Services sector. David outlined the different roles on 

offer and the type of work carried out within his department.  Asked 

about what the hardest part of his job was, he felt it was managing 

the 84 staff he had working under him - surprisingly not overseeing 

deals worth  billions of pounds in the currency exchange  market! 

His presentation was immediately      

followed by a chance for our students 

to compete in the Global Investment 

Challenge. With a fund of £400,000 

each, teams of two took on the roles of 

Media and Investment Analysts to react 

to breaking news stories and determine 

which businesses were affected. The aim 

was to increase the value of their share 

portfolio. The top three schools in the 

West of Scotland will go  forward to the 

finals in December ð this was announced 

on Friday 7
th
 December. 

 

 

BUSINESS STUDIES NEWS UPDATES 

We had a wonderful afternoon on Wednesday 12 December when our S4 YPI Finalists gave fantastic 

presentations to try to win £3000 for their chosen charity.   All of the presentations were of the highest 

standard and the winner was the team from 4D who presented on behalf of Inverclyde Women's 

Aid.  Well done to Ava Quigg, Rhea Gallagher, Laurie Struthers, Jo Hunter and Katie McGeachie.  All of 

the charity finalists will receive money for their chosen charities.  Thank you to everyone for an excellent 

afternoon.  

YPI 



STEM West Event ð Monday 26
th
 November 2018 at West College Scotland (Clydebank) 

 

Twenty of our S3 pupils had a brilliant time at a recent STEM event held by West College Scotland in 

Clydebank. Pupils were given the chance to hear from some of the best STEM (Science, Technology,          

Engineering and Maths) employers, such as the RAF, the NHS, BAE Systems and Catapult. Our pupils were 

able to talk to employers about the range of different careers that are available through studying STEM    

subjects. Some of the favourite hands on activities throughout the day included virtual welding and keyhole 

surgery!  

S1 Science Club 

Our S1 Scientists have been working hard on developing their investigative skills through a range of exciting 

activities, from flame tests to building rockets! The Science Department would like to say a massive thank 

you to S2 pupils Duncan McColl and Ross McWilliam, who do a fantastic job of helping Miss Aitken out at         

Science Club every week! Remember to keep an eye out on Twitter on our Clydeview Science page 

@CA_ScienceDept. 

SCIENCE NEWS  


